
From: Taylor Dennerlein
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Comment for 307-23 and 308-23
Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 11:44:00 AM

I'd like to enter a comment for items 307-23 and 308-23 for tonight's City Council meeting.

My name is Taylor Dennerlein and I live at 8 Kneeland St, Malden, MA 02148. I am NOT in
support of these orders. Blanket bans on certain type of infrastructure in Malden is not the way
to support all Maldonians and eliminates context-sensitive design. There are numerous roads
in Malden that have are signed for street parking directly in front of large parking lots. As
such, on street parking is never used. To say this can never be repurposed is a waste of
valuable space, inefficient, and quite frankly ridiculous. Additionally, the wording on 308-23
is very confusing. If it is in reference to parking protected bike lanes, this is standard best
practice for the industry. Malden should not be moving backwards. 

Thank you. 

-- 
Taylor Dennerlein
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